
f\V& 
f(i>-l.T7'-<^^"/^'rpr I 

From: Anne Sheehan [mailto:asheehan52@gmaiLcom] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 3:27 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX 

9701 Ridgeway Avenue Blue Ash, Ohio 45242 

]Vlay25,2016 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 E. Broad St. Columbus, OH 43215 
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Re: Case No. 16-253-GA-BTX 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As a Blue Ash resident, and parent of a child entering Sycamore Schools as a Kindergartener at 
Blue Ash Elementary this fall, I feel it is my responsibility to voice my opposition to Duke 
Energy's proposed gas line routes of the Central Corridor Gas Line Extension Project, 
particularly the "Pink" and the "Blue" lines that would run in what appears to be close proximity 
to Blue Ash Elementary School. 

I question whether installing a similar pipeline to the one that recently exploded in Pennsylvania 
(lasting 35 years after being installed in 1981, and inspected and cleared in 2012), in a residential 
area close to our schools, is truly a long term, safe solution to the gas distribution issue. I 
understand that after 197 possible routes for this gas pipeline were eliminated by Duke Energy, 
that 2 out of the 3 remaining possible routes run past both an elementary school and a university, 
as well as through wooded residential lots in our community. I would not be doing my due 
diligence as a responsible citizen if I did not urge Duke Energy and the OPSB to re-visit one of 
those 197 eliminated options, which may cost more, but ultimately put less people at potential 
risk, especially students in our community. 

I appreciate your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Aime Sheehan 
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